Katie Curry

PO BOX 14
PONCA, NE 68770
605-760-3779

March 17, 2025

Dear Mrs. Uhl, Mr. Lefdal, and Homer School Board,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as an elementary school teacher and
TeamMates Program Coordinator at Homer School, effective the last day of the 2024-2025
school year.

This decision has not been an easy one, as I have truly enjoyed working with the students, staff,
and administration. It has been a privilege to contribute to the educational development of the

children, and I will always cherish the memories and experiences gained during my time here.

I am grateful for the support and professional growth opportunities I’ve had during my tenure,
and I will always have a deep appreciation for the work being done at this school.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be a part of the Homer community. I wish you and the
entire school continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Kabhw QW

Katie Curry



